a letter from Blair Beekman. Wednesday June 19, 2019. _____ Two Letters - A Thank You & Future Public Oversight for Measure T.

\mathbf{r}	-	Ŧ
u		п

bob tom <cranberrysauce23@gmail.com>

Reply all

Yesterday, 5:15 PM

Dear city govt. of San Jose,

We are almost at the end, of the month of June 2019, in San Jose.

I am sorry, if my words this month, have been a bit strong, sometimes.

The mayor, the san jose city council, and city govt., have all offered,

an incredible amount of hope, within the difficult compromising, we have all had to go though, in this past month.

In this past month, with my inexperience, of the public process, I am trying to balance, a friendly, constructive criticism, with a thankfulness, in your work, as a public body.

Thank you again, for all of your good efforts, this month.

People, in different parts of the country, have different ways, to think & work.

I hope people, at the federal govt. level, and around the world, are beginning to notice,

the ideas of peace, sustainable community democracy,

and what can be, a comprehensive, better reasoning, we are trying to work towards, here in San Jose, Santa Clara County, and the Bay area, at this time.

sincerely, blair beekman Dear city govt. of San Jose,

I would guess, the mayor and others, may simply want to start, with good policy practices, and with conservative, safe beginnings, in how to talk about, the public oversight process, for Measure T.

Commission persons, to have a range of backgrounds, from accounting to emergency preparedness, spoken about, at city council 6.18.19, seems it can be, an interesting mix, for the future of this bond measure.

I hope San Jose city govt., is working on ways, the current, Measure T public oversight process,

can become a public oversight process, *for all technology projects, and its accounting questions*, for the future of San Jose.

I hope this transition, can take place, in the next few years, if not sooner.

One, public oversight commission, to address, all technology projects & questions, of a city, can simply offer,

more clarity, trust, safety, organization, efficiency, better communication, and better democratic practices, for both, the everyday public and local government.

I am guessing, your city govt., has been working with, Victor Sin, and the ACLU, on a technology public oversight panel, since at least, the summer of 2018. And these sorts of questions.

In what may be, an inclusive process, in the current development, of a measure T, public oversight commission, and the good ideas, of community sustainability, at this time,

I hope, in the least, Measure T, has sparked an interest, to begin to look for, simple, better examples, of what can be, good public oversight, openness, & accountability, for current technology projects in San Jose.

In your own way, do you want to try, to positively add to, why the mayor and others, have originally created, a public oversight panel, for Measure T.

I hope you can prepare, that I will be trying, to politely address this issue more, in the future.

sincerely, blair beekman